MAY 0 1 2024

EAST FORK FIRE

April 29, 2024

Chief Carlini
Board of Fire Commissioners
East Fork Fire Protection District
1694 County Road, Minden NV 89423

Dear Chief Carlini and Board of Fire Commissioners;

My wife and I would like to express our gratitude for an excellent and professional response to our house fire. On April 18 we had a propane explosion and subsequent fire in the crawl space under the house. Your firefighters under the direction of Chief Goss and acting BC Dwinell did an excellent job of containing the fire and doing the least amount of damage possible. They also kept us informed of what was happening throughout the response.

Captain Repan and the crew of Eng #7 even came back later in the day and crawled under the house to ensure that there was no rekindle or extension.

Again, thank you for a very professional response.

Sincerely,

Brent and Debby Harper

Mammoth Fire Chief, retired